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e-mail: jobapplications@princeedward.sheffield.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Matt Sieczkarek
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Anna Ainsley

Salary:  Main pay scale and UPS considered 
Appointment of three full time maternity cover main scale teachers (FS1/KS1/KS2)
Governors are seeking to appoint three full time maternity cover class teachers in either FS, KS1 or KS2 depending on experience and skills to start Sept 2021, to 31st March 2022 or on the return of the post holder.  
 “Prince Edward is a Good School” (Ofsted June 2018)
“Prince Edward is in the top 3% of schools in the country for progress made between KS1 and KS2” (Damian Hinds MP)

Prince Edward Primary School are seeking to appoint three enthusiastic and committed teachers.  Teachers at our school are encouraged to be creative in curriculum design and our pupils thrive on the experiences we can provide. We are proud to offer a curriculum, with wellbeing at the heart, where the children’s interests are at the centre of what we plan for. We value the importance of developing the whole child; enabling them to be responsible citizens; being healthy and active; being prepared for the next stage in their education; and growing in independence. We are also keen to support teacher wellbeing and provide specialist teachers for French, PE and music, have flexible approaches to planning and provide high quality teaching assistant support in all classes.  Please have a look at our website to get a picture of the work we do.  

The successful candidate will be:
· Committed to ensuring high quality learning opportunities, which inspire and challenge our children
· Committed to providing high quality marking in line with the school’s policy
· Able to demonstrate good or outstanding  practice
· Creative, enthusiastic and motivated
· Nurturing, friendly and passionate about the pupils in our school
· Able to forge excellent relationships with colleagues, parents and most importantly, our children 

We can offer:
· Enthusiastic and polite children who enjoy learning
· Supportive, welcoming and dedicated staff
· Opportunities for research based professional development and share effective practice including a comprehensive NQT package based on the Early Career Framework
· A commitment to continuous school improvement
· Excellent career opportunities including accelerated pay progression in line with the school’s pay policy for candidates that demonstrate continued outstanding practice 
· A SLT and governing body that are committed to staff well being and reducing workload 


Visits to the school are highly recommended and warmly welcomed.  They will take place from 21st April.  Please telephone the School on 0114 2281900 or email enquiries@princeedward.sheffield.sch.uk  for an appointment with Matt Sieczkarek (Headteacher) or Anna Ainsley (Deputy Headteacher). 
Applications should be emailed to jobapplications@princeedward.sheffield.sch.uk Please also complete and return the Appendix A form and the Equal opportunities form.   
Closing date: Sunday 9th May  
Shortlisting: Monday 10th May
Interviews: Wednesday 19th May 

